
 

 

 
Re: Notice of Workshop in UM 2207 and AR 638, PacifiCorp’s Wildfire Protection 

Plan 
 
In compliance with Public Utility Commission of Oregon (OPUC) Order No. 22-131, PacifiCorp 
will be hosting a workshop on Wednesday, August 3, 2022, from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm to review  
OPUC Staff’s recommendations for PacifiCorp’s approved 2022 Wildfire Protection Plan.  
Provided below is the call-in information for the workshop. 
 
Attendees will want to be aware of the following protocol for participation in the workshop:  

• Participants will be ‘muted’ by default 
• PacifiCorp will provide a presentation to guide the discussion 
• The bulk of the workshop will entail a give-and-take discussion between PacifiCorp 

representatives and OPUC Staff on the recommendations  
• Public attendees are encouraged to submit questions via Teams chat, and may 

participate in “Q&A” section of the workshop towards the end 
 
Please find the attendance information below: 

 
Microsoft Teams Meeting 
Join on your computer or mobile app 
Click here to join the meeting 
 
Or join by entering a meeting ID 
Meeting ID: 287 422 104 21  
Passcode: irXNWW 
 
Or call in (audio only) 
+1 563-275-5003,,50875775#   United States, Davenport 
Phone Conference ID: 508 757 75# 

 
 
If you have any questions please contact PacifiCorp representative Megan Buckner at 
megan.buckner@pacificorp.com or (503) 813-5209 or Cathie Allen at 
cathie.allen@pacificorp.com or (503) 318-0756.   
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjgxNWQ4OTUtODMyZi00YmNmLWE1ZDItN2UzMmY3NGIwYmIx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227c1f6b10-192b-4a83-9d32-81ef58325c37%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226897349a-8fc4-4bdc-a42e-cd0222dd2cc6%22%7d
tel:+15632755003,,50875775#%20
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